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From: Janet Evans
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Lodge Objection
Date: Friday, 4 May 2018 12:59:47 PM

I wish to strongly object to the redistristibution and to move the   Corangamite Electorate to Wannon and give it
the new name  of Cox.
I have been a rate payer in this Otway shire for 60 years , and proud of our region being called Corangamite as
it refers to our near by lake, and the local indigenous have affiliations to it.
Medical  specialists we are referred to  and hospitals are all in Geelong or Melbourne , I recently spent time in a
Melbourne hospital ,as well as Geelong, it convenient for families to visit & care for you.
It will be very disappointing to be called Wannon. Rarely do we go west towards Warrnambool, and we never
shop in those towns as opposed to Geelong . The Princes Highway duplication is another reason we will go to
Geelong and Melbourne 
frequently , airports are also in that direction, we use them quite often.
Many people including myself own properties on the towns on the Ocean road, so much easier to access from
here.
I appeal to powers making this decision to please consider very carefully the upset it will cause in this
Electorate.
            Sincerely , Janet I Evans.
                                 .

Sent from my iPad




